
 

 

GLOBAL EDITION 2024 
To, 
Ms. Ashmita Banerjee 

Dahliaa 
Bengaluru , Karnataka , India 
   
Subject:  Results- National Architecture and Interior Design Excellence Awards and Conference, 2024, 
Global Edition, Taj West End Bangalore  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are glad to announce that your organisation Dahliaa is selected for prestigious National Architecture 
and Interior Design Excellence Awards 2024.  Our jury Members have found your organisation profile very 
promising and your organisation is selected to receive “Most Innovative & Trusted Interior Design Firm of 
the Year 2024” India  Award under “Residential Projects , Commercial Projects & Hospitality Projects” 
Category for the year 2024 (GLOBAL EDITION).  
 
Special Category Allotment: Also we are pleased to inform you that you (Ms. Ashmita Banerjee ) are 
selected to receive the elite “Visionary Interior Designer of the Year 2024 , Karnataka  ” 
 
Also , Your project “ Vanamo ”  is selected to receive an award under the elite category “ Best Hospitality 
Design of the Year 2024” India under medium scale project category 

 
A big Congratulation from us for this Achievement! 

The Award Ceremony along with Conference will be held at The Taj West End, The Grand Ballroom, 
Bengaluru on 30th August 2024 , Friday.  

This flagship event, the Architecture & Interior Design Awards, will bring together over 450 Architects, 
Brands, Interior Designers, Builders, and Design Institutes under one roof. The conference will be graced by 
ingenious Legendary Designers , global leaders, top CEOs, and influential politicians. The ceremony will be 
showcased across various digital landscapes, including social media and news sites. 

Your talent and dedication have made you stand out. We recognize the hard work and sacrifices you have 
made. Time and again, you have demonstrated your selfless commitment to achieving this goal and more. 
We wish you all the best in your future endeavors and hope you continue to bring more laurels in the 
future. You are hereby requested to complete the formalities latest by Saturday, 10th August 2024, by 
submitting the conference fees and the details attached to this letter. 

In case of Any Clarification, please feel free to contact Ms Soniya A N / Dr Anand Gopal Naik on 

8296009081.  

With Warm Regards  
Soniya A N  
SECRETARY  
National Architecture & Interior Excellence Awards 2024, Global Edition 


